DATE:	
Our school board endorses the candidacy of the following individual nominated to fill a position on the TAS Board of Directors.	
CANDIDATE INFORMATION	
NAME:	
This endorsement was approved by our school	ol district's board of trustees at a duly called meeting on
(Date)	
Best regards,	
(Signature of board president or officer)	
PRINTED NAME:	
SCHOOL DISTRICT:	
CITY:	7ID·

This form is to be used to endorse a nominated individual from a board of trustees within your TASB Region who is a timely candidate for a position on the TASB Board of Directors.

Must be received by TASB on or before AUGUST 29, 2022.

RETURN TO: E-mail: boardcommunications@tasb.org

FAX: 512.467.3554



Sunnyvale Independent School District

Doug Williams
SUPERINTENDENT

July 12, 2022

Mr. James Hartman Ferris ISD P.O. Box 459 Ferris, TX 75125-0459

Dear Mr. Hartman:

I hope your summer is going well and your preparations for next school year are productive. I am writing to notify you that one of our board members, Mrs. Linda Gooch, is a candidate for the TASB Board of Directors. She is seeking the Region 10, Position B seat, and I ask that your board of trustees consider endorsing her for this position. Linda is the incumbent in this position, having served on the TASB Board of Directors for the last nine years.

Linda's experience as a Sunnyvale board member has served her well in this position. She has been a member of the SISD Board of Trustees for 25 years, holding the office of Vice President for the last 20 years. Due to Sunnyvale's size (only 2,200 students) and suburban location in the Metroplex, Linda has been an excellent representative for all schools in Region 10.

Linda's passion for her position and the school district she serves is the quality that I believe has made her a strong member of the TASB Board of Directors. She is an advocate for students and teachers and works tirelessly for public education. I have witnessed examples of this during past legislative sessions. She is faithful to participate in advocacy efforts for TASB, including trips to the Capitol to support in the fight for local control for school districts.

Finally, Linda has been the best type of board member. She works in our community to be a consensus builder and is loyal to the employees of SISD. Her desire that all students learn and achieve is evident in her actions as a member of the Sunnyvale Board.

I ask that you join the Sunnyvale ISD Board of Trustees in endorsing Mrs. Linda Gooch for the TASB Board of Directors. I am convinced she will continue to serve this board with the same passion and conviction that she has served for the last nine years.

Sincerely,

Doug Williams, Superintendent

Dong William

Sunnyvale ISD